
  
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
Welcome back to our final term of 
year 5! Last term the children 
worked exceptionally hard and we 
are in no doubt that, they will 
continue to do so over this term. 
As the term goes on, we will also 
be preparing the children for their 
transition to year 6. 
 
Over this term, upstairs can 
become very warm so we 
recommend children come to 
school every day with a water 
bottle so they can remain hydrated 
(this could be a drink frozen at 
home if you choose) and take off 
their jumpers, however, we ask 
that these be named to avoid 
jumpers going missing.   
 
As the weather gets warmer, 
please ensure children apply sun 
cream before school on sunny 
days, as we will be spending more 
time outside – hopefully in the 
shade. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Reading: Who Let the Gods Out  
 
Maths: Decimals and Percentages, 
Statistics, Shape.  
 
Science: Properties and changing 
of materials 
 
History: Ground-breaking Greeks  
 
Art & DT: Mixed media, Expression 
and Architecture 
 
PE: Striking and fielding (Summer 
1), athletics (Summer 2). 
 
RE: Sacred places and Umma 
 
PSHE: Relationships and Changing 
Me  
 
French: The Romans and The 
Olympics 
 
Computing: Mars Rover 2 and 
Micro:bit 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Homework will be set each week 
using the platform Atom learning. 
It will be set on the following days: 
 
Maths - Set on a Monday, due 
Friday. 
English - Set on Wednesday, due 
the following Tuesday. 
Reading - Read at least 3 times a 
week; reading diaries will be 
checked on Mondays. 
 
The same rules will apply to 
homework as they have in previous 
terms. Children will be given one 
opportunity to hand work in late 
per half term. If this continues, 
children will complete the missing 
work in their own time.  
 

 
Finally, please could we ask for any 
newspaper, cardboard, magazines, 
buttons, sequins or scraps of old 
material that you no longer require 
as we will be making use of these 
throughout the term.  
 
As always, our door is open should 
you have any queries or concerns. 
 
Miss Wilson, Mrs Gilchrist and Miss 
Potts  
 
The Year 5 Team

 
 


